May 18, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians:

We have received several requests from parents/guardians to review the potential of offering a co-curricular athletic/activity bus for students. As a result, we have been working with our bus company, Wittenberger Bus Company, and reviewing options for students and costs for the District and/or parents/guardians.

If you have a student who will or might be involved in a co-curricular athletic/activity in the 2018 – 2019 school year, and if you are interested in busing services for him/her, you are invited to attend an informational meeting on **Thursday, May 31; 7:00 p.m.; Drama Lecture Room.**

At the meeting, we will provide information about bus routes, drop-off locations, times, and costs.

In addition, we will be asking parents/guardians to make a commitment at the meeting, or within a few weeks of the meeting, so that we can determine if there is enough interest to warrant providing the bus service.

Thank you!

Sincerely,

HUHS Administration